
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Primary four, five and six Parents, 

Greetings to you all 
 

Please be informed that our second term exams will be scheduled as follows: 

 
 

Grade March April May 

Primary four Monday 29/ 3 Wednesday 28/4 Saturday 22/5 

Primary five Tuesday 30/3 Monday 26/4 Monday 24/5 

Primary six Wednesday 31/3 Tuesday 27/4 Tuesday 25/5 

 

- It’s essential for the students to bring their sanitizers, masks and personal bottle of water. 

- It’s also necessary to bring all the personal stationary needed (blue pens- ruler- erasers – 

pencils – protractor – compass…etc.) 

- The school will not permit students either to borrow or lend their personal things for their 

safety. 

- More details will be announced as soon as we get any new information from the 

Ministry Of Education  

                                           Wish our dear students best of luck 

 

Primary Assistant Principal                                                      School Principal  

Christiane Tharwat                 Ireeni Zarif 

 

                                            



 

 


